
Widmer End Community Combined School and Pre-School

16th July 2024

Dear Parents,

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP TOPGL BARTONHALL –Monday 23rd June - Friday 27th June 2025

We are delighted to tell you that we have now confirmed the residential trip to PGL Barton Hall for our
Year 6 class for 4 nights, 5 days.

During a very exciting 5 days, they will enjoymany different land andwater-based activities in the
‘multi-activity’ package. Students will sleep in en-suite multi-bedded rooms, each accommodating up to
10, with separate staff rooms. All meals and refreshments will be included as part of their package,
dietary requests can be catered for. Please see PGL’s ‘parent guide’ for more information (some areas
are in the process of being updated).

The total amount payable is lower than anticipated, at £580 per pupil. These are due in the 8 following
instalments after your deposit payment (split into 2 ‘items’ on ParentPay due to their system
restrictions), however youmay pay it quicker in larger sums, should youwish.

£50 deposit *ALREADY PAID*
5th August ‘24 - £70
2nd September ‘24 - £70
7thOctober ‘24 - £70
4th November ‘24 - £70
2ndDecember ‘24 - £40
January - No payment
3rd February ‘25 - £70
3rdMarch ‘25 - £70
7th April ‘25 - £70

Please confirmmedical, dietary and emergency contact information via ParentPay when you start
paying these instalments. ParentPay accepts debit and credit cards as well as bank transfers. If the cost
of the trip would cause you financial difficulty please speak with the school office in confidence.

Best wishes,

Mrs E Archer-Doran Mrs GHillier
Year 6 Teacher Head Teacher

Estcourt Drive,Widmer End, HighWycombe, Buckinghamshire,HP15 6AH 01494 714371

office@widmerend.bucks.sch.uk preschool@widmerend.bucks.sch.uk

https://schoolsandgroups.pgl.co.uk/multi-activity/
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/about
http://www.parentpay.com/

